
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
June 9, 2021 
 
 
MS. MARY GRACE D. GREGORIO 
Account Manager 
Columbia Technologies, Inc. 
1136-1146 J. Nakpil St., Malate II, 
Manila 
 

Subject:  Supply and Delivery of 37 Units Laptop Computers with 
Operating System 

 
 
Dear Ms. Gregorio: 
 
 
The PPP Center hereby awards the contract to Columbia Technologies, Inc. for the 
Supply and Delivery of 37 Units Laptop Computers with Operating Systems in the amount 
of Two Million One Hundred Thirty-Six Thousand Eight Hundred Twenty Four Pesos (Php 
2,136,824.00), inclusive of all applicable government taxes and charges. 
 
You are therefore required, within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this Notice of 
Award to: 
 

1. Formally enter into contract with the PPP Center and comply with all the 
documentary requirements; and 

 
2. Post a Performance Security denominated in Philippine Pesos and posted in favor 

of the PPP Center in the form and in the amount stipulated in Section 39.2 of the 
2016 Revised IRR of RA 9184 and which shall remain valid until the issuance of 
Certificate of Final Acceptance.  
 

Failure to enter into a contract and/or post the Performance Security within the period 
stipulated in the 2016 Revised IRR of RA 9184 shall constitute sufficient ground for 
cancellation of the award and forfeiture of your bid security. For further details, please 
contact the PBAC Secretariat at telephone numbers 8709-4146 local 7303.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
ELEAZAR E. RICOTE  GREGORIO D. GRACE MARY                                                                
Deputy Executive Director and

 
     

Head of the Procuring Entity 
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